
 

Chair’s Monthly Report 

May 21 to June 15, 2018 

 

Following are highlights for the period of May 21 to June 15 

 

May 28 

 Along with the Director and Trustee Ann Andrachuk  had the pleasure of 

participating in the official blessing and opening of The Holy Trinity 

Catholic School 

May 29 

 Along with the Director and Trustees attended the Annual TCDSB 

Secondary Students Special Olympics at The Hangar at Downsview Park 

June 5 

 Along with the Director delivered greetings and celebrated the opening of  

the Indigenous Education Week with an Art Show created by students from 

Msgr Fraser College, at the CEC  

 

June 6, June 7 and June 8 

 Along with Trustees, attended the Canadian Catholic Student Trustee’s 

Association Annual General Meeting (CCSTA) in Kelowna, B.C.  

 

June 12 

 Along with the Director delivered greetings at the Filipino Heritage Day 

mass and celebration at the CEC 



 

June 13 

 Along with the Director delivered greetings at the annual Toronto Catholic 

Principals’ and Vice Principals’ Association (TCPVA) Appreciation and 

Awards’ dinner at Sala Caboto 

June 14  

 Along with the Director attended and delivered greetings at the Italian 

Heritage Month mass and celebration at St. Simon Catholic School  

 

June 15 

 Attended and delivered greetings at the 50th Anniversary mass and 

celebration at St. Catherine Catholic School  


